
 
 

 

 

 

January 7, 2025  

Nomura Launches New Portal Site Nomura+ 

Nomura is pleased to announce the launch of Nomura+ (https://plus.nomuraholdings.com/en/), a 

new portal site to provide information on our Group Purpose, management messages, business 

activities, our people and culture to help stakeholders better understand our firm.  

  

The site will introduce Nomura from various angles, featuring content on our business initiatives 

and strategies, our corporate culture, videos from our official YouTube channel, articles on our 

financial literacy initiatives and research, and links to other sites run by Nomura Group.  

  

Nomura’s SDGs with Nomura website (https://www.nomuraholdings.com/sdgs/), where we share 

our views and initiatives for sustainability, will be closed on January 7, 2025, and integrated into 

Nomura+. 
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